
-{;Y

SOCIETY OF UNIVERSITY PATENT ADMINISTRATORS

To SUPA Officers and Trustees:

December 12, 1977

You have each received from Ralph Davis a copy
of the memorandum distributed to all members of Purdue
University with regard to copyrighted materials under
the new Copyright Law. This has impressed me as an
excell ent statement, and somethi ng of the ki nd shoul d
probably be distributed by all universities.

Do you think it would be appropriate for SUPA
to prepare and distribute a standard statement that
could be used by all or most institutions?

Would it be more effective if we were to
stimulate the American Council on Education to issue
such a statement with SUPA cooperation?

Your answers to these two questions would be
apprec iated.

PRESIDENT
Mr. Ray Woodrow

Princeton University
P. O. Box 36

Princeton, N. J.
08540

PAST PRESIDENT
Dr. George H. Pickar
Patents & Lincensing

University of Miami
P. O. Box 249133
University Branch
Coral Gables, Fla.

33124

VICE PRESIDENT
EASTERN REGlON

Mr. Lawrence Gilbert
Patent Administrator

Boston University
881 Commonwealth Avenue

Boston,Ma.
02215

VICE PRESIDENT
CENTRAL REGION

Dr. Ralph L. Davis
Patent Manager

Purdue Research Fdu.
West Lafayette, Ind.

47907

VICE PRESIDENT
WESTERN REGION

Mr. Clarence W. Martin
Director

Patent & Product Dev.
University of Utah

Salt Lake City, Utah
84112

SECRETARY­
TREASURER

Dr. Earl]. Freise
Assistant Director

Office of Research &
Sponsored Programs
Northwestern Univ.

Evanston, Ill.
60201

RJW:dp

Sincerely,
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